

Summer 2023

Dear Families,

It's hard to believe that the 2023-2024 school year will be upon us in just a few short weeks. Here at Tinicum we have been working all summer to make sure the building is ready to welcome our students back on **August 28** for the first day of school for students in grades 1 - 5. (Note: Kindergarten students with last names A -- K will report to school on August 28. Kindergarten students with the last names L - Z will report to school on August 29. **All** kindergarten students will report to school on August 30.)

I am looking forward to another fantastic year here at Tinicum, a National Blue Ribbon School! The culture and climate of our small (but mighty!) school are inviting and welcoming to all who enter our doors. Whether you are a returning family or new to our school, you are certain to feel at home here at Tinicum.

As we are finalizing enrollment, our teachers are putting the final touches on their welcome letters. Each of our elementary schools will be sending home, via USPS, welcome letters and other important documents on **Friday, August 4**. In the meantime, you can find our 23-24 school supply lists on the Tinicum website.

For scheduling purposes, please make note of the following two dates:

On **Tuesday, August 22**, families may visit the school between **2:30 - 3:30 p.m**. to meet the teacher and to drop off school supplies in the classroom.

Back to School Night will be on Tuesday, September 12 from 5:30 – 7:00 p.m. This will be an informational session for parents only.

I hope you and your family continue to enjoy the days of summer! Enjoy each moment! I look forward to greeting everyone (again) in August. Until then, be well.

My very best,

Dr. Michael Donnelly

Principal